
From:   Blitz James   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 30, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0713-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the FCC's correspondence, a revised Attachment B has been submitted with new
calculations and the appropriate changes have been made to the application form.


